Dear Board of Education Members,

I want to thank you for the opportunity to serve as a permanent building sub at the middle school since December 2020. Both the staff and students are amazing, and I truly enjoy my job.

As you know, there is a discrepancy in pay between paraprofessionals and permanent building subs. Paras earn \$19 per hour (\$133 per school day) and building subs earn \$115 per school day (approximately \$16.42 per hour). As both jobs present unique challenges, I would respectfully request that the two positions receive equal compensation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sherry Baranek